
Winooski Natural Resources Conservation District 
“Connecting people to a sustainable landscape” 

 

 

 
Williston Office 

300 Interstate Corporate Center, Suite 200 

Williston, VT 05495  

(802) 288-8155 x 104 

 

Berlin Office 

617 Comstock Road, Suite 1 

Berlin, VT 05602 

(802) 778-3178 

 

 

 

www.winooskinrcd.org 
 

 Dear partner organization. 
 
The Vermont Association of Conservation Districts would like to extend a personal invitation to you and 
your organization to consider the NACD Northeast Region Meeting as a valuable way to promote and 
strengthen the marketing positioning of your company brand and products to an expanded demographic.  
 
The National Association of Conservation Districts Northeast Region Meeting draws together             
representatives of Conservation Districts from 13 different states, in addition to state and Federal agencies 
from the Northeast and beyond.   
  

This year the Meeting is being held in beautiful Vermont, on August 13-15. The theme is: “Feeding the 

World, Nurturing Our Communities.”   Participants will take part in conservation tours, policy 
presentations, updates from regional and national agency representatives, lively networking and keynote 
speeches, all related to this year’s theme.    
 
Your sponsorship will enable us to provide valuable speakers and innovative programmatic tours.  Please 
consider the sponsorship levels on the attached form.  If you have any questions please feel free to reach 
out to Joanne Dion, the VACD Program Assistant at: (802) 388-6748 ext. 132 or Joanne.Dion@vacd.org 
 
 Not only will you have the opportunity to showcase your product or service, but in addition, showcasing 
your organizations commitment and support of the valuable work conducted to protect our natural 
resources within the Northeast.     
 
For more information on the NACD Northeast Region Meeting, please visit: 
https://2017nacdnortheast.wixsite.com/meeting    To insure that sponsors receive recognition and the 
planning committee has time to include your business information in the program etc, please submit your 
information by August 8, 2017.   
   
We thank you greatly for your consideration and look forward to your partnership and support.  
  
Sincerely, 

  
Jill Arace 
Vermont Association of Conservation Districts 
PO Box 566 
Waitsfield, VT 05673 
www.vacd.org  
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Winooski Natural Resources Conservation District 
www.winooskinrcd.org  

 

http://www.winooskinrcd.org/
https://2017nacdnortheast.wixsite.com/meeting
http://www.vacd.org/
http://www.winooskinrcd.org/

